
Parking in the Meadows 
 
As you will be aware, the return date for the Meadows Parking Survey was last 
Friday, 22 January 2016. We’ve created a spreadsheet of all the responses and 
summarised the results on the attached document. 
 
In total we received 212 responses (from approximately 1000 delivered), which is 
roughly what we would expect. Nearly all of the responses stated that a parking 
problem was being experienced and this was particularly the case where streets 
were not subject to an existing Resident Parking Scheme. (205 responses + 2 from 
outside survey area + 5 with no completed address) 
 
The majority of responses also stated that commuters/shoppers were the main 
cause of parking problems. There is still a bit of work to do, in calculating the 
responses to individual questions, but these mainly relate to the times/days that 
problems are experienced. 
 
Although the original survey did state that non responses would be taken as an 
indication that citizens are happy with the current parking situation, I consider that 
the responses received, give us the mandate to continue with formal proposals in all 
of the areas originally agreed.  
 
As such, work is intended to start on designing formal proposals for the agreed areas 
in the next couple of weeks. 
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